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				To All Who Have Been Touched By the Covid 19 Pandemic,









		The Bishops of the Ecclesiastical Province of Ontario, Anglican Church of Canada invites us to join with them on Thursday, March 11 in a day of fasting and prayer. They write,






		"We invite you to join us in marking the year [image: https://mcusercontent.com/ee15470ca4eab124ea964929b/images/d0cb8dec-35bd-46c8-b057-b6df8f807eb6.jpg]that has passed by observing March 11th as a day of fasting and prayer. We invite you to ‘stand together’ with us and observe 3 minutes of silence at 11:35 am on that day as we call to mind the loss, the pain, the grief, the resilience, the compassion, and the extraordinary sacrifices that have been hallmarks of the past year. A liturgy will soon be shared on the ecclesiastical province’s website for use in marking this moment. Alternatively, or additionally, parishes may choose to commemorate this occasion as part of their Sunday worship services on March 14th or at another appropriate time."






		I am sure that many of us in the United Church will place this painful anniversary at the center of our worship on Sunday, March 14th. I invite you to take time on Thursday at 11:35 am to join with our friends in the Anglican Church, as together we pray for the past year and hope for the year ahead. We will share that liturgy as soon as it becomes available.
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	Yours In Christ and on behalf of the
Horseshoe Falls Regional Council,
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		~ With thanks to President Gary Clark of Western Ontario Waterways Regional Council ~









		



		






			The Horseshoe Falls Regional Council newsletter welcomes submissions of upcoming events, regional news and educational opportunities. This is also the place to keep up-to-date on information from the regional office.
 
Check out the [image: https://mcusercontent.com/3430c44e426848fe31d8afb4b/images/cab77de6-f20d-465d-bca4-5af8cefd0b43.png] page and the [image: https://mcusercontent.com/3430c44e426848fe31d8afb4b/images/114af828-242c-42b9-a93f-07bc3a02816b.png] channel!
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